
From: Tisdale, Matthew 
Sent: 5/8/2013 1:15:01 PM 
To: Monardi, Marino (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=M3Mt) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Bee: 
Subject: Panoche 

Hi Marino, 

I've just received a meeting request from Panoche. I'll probably talk with them later this 
month. I wonder if you can provide a short update on if/whether progress has been made on 
the GHG risk question. I understood you may be headed to arbitration? Hopefully their 
willingness to negotiate has improved. 

Meredith and Erik, my brain is feeling really foggy today, so I'm struggling to recall which of 
you was handling this topic. My apologies for the redundancy (and memory lapse)! 

Best, 

Matthew 

SB GT&S 0434371 


